EXTENDED RAMP CLOSURE

SOUTHBOUND I-5 EL TORO ROAD ON-RAMP
11 p.m. Friday, June 16, to 5 a.m. Monday, June 26

Dear Neighbor,

Crews will be closing the southbound I-5 El Toro Rd. straight on-ramp for excavation, paving
and restriping work June 16-26. Signs will be in place to assist motorists with detours
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WHAT TO EXPECT:

e Southbound I-5 El Toro Rd.

straight on-ramp closed for up
to nine days
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* Motorists should use
southbound I-5 El Toro Rd.
on-ramp at Paseo de Valencia
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* Signs will be in place to assist
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motorists with detours

e Plan for additional travel time

through the area
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*Map not to scale

This work may be loud. This schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather or
unforeseen operational issues.

For additional project information, please visit octa.net/i5southcounty
STAY INFORMED
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949-614-0202 | octa.net/i5southcounty | @OCi5SouthCounty | i5southcounty@octa.net
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